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International Science Programme (ISP) has commended Jared Ongaro on his PhD thesis which he 
presented before a board comprising his supervisor Prof. Boris Shapiro, Stockholm University, 
Sweden and Director School of Mathematics, Prof. Patrick Weke.  Ongaro’s Phd thesis was titled Plane Hurwitz 
Numbers. Among other board members who were present were Prof. Mwea, Prof. Manene, Dr. Maingi, Dr. 
Moindi and Dr. Magu. 
 

 

ISP supports the network Eastern Africa Universities Mathematics Programme (EAUMP), of which University of 
Nairobi is a member. Dr Jared Ongaro was also a sandwich student at Stockholm University. 
 

 
Inset: Jared Ongaro PhD thesis defense (top) and Prof. Boris Shapiro (center),Jared Ongaro's supervisor 
congratulates Ongaro on his thesis defense, as Prof. Weke looks on. 
 




